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Olivia Hirst

Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Olivia.hirst@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Ms Hirst

Notice of section 4.55(1A) Modification to Dongwha Sawmill, Bombala (SSD07 0161
MOD 3)

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the above mentioned application. In
response Council has considered your request and raises no objection to the proposed
modification of the boiler system for the Dongwha Sawmill Development subject to the
following matters being assessed;

1. The 15MW wood-fired biomass boiler as proposed meets all environmental
standards including but not limited to air, noise and water impacts and the
operation of the proposed boiler is in accordance with any such standard.

2. All adjoining land owners are duly notified of the proposed modification and any
objections/submissions are taken into consideration and addressed as part of the
assessment of the application.

Should you have any queries regarding this application please contact Council's
Development Department on (02) 6451 1550.

Yours faithfully

——

Sophie Ballinger

Manager Development
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